
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Skylon Class  

I am writing to let you know that Mr Turner will be leaving us on Thursday 28th 

March 2024. We are being joined inY3/Y4 by Mrs Brandon who will be a permanent 

member of staff at the school. 

 

She is visiting on Thursday 14th and Thursday 21st to meet the children and will be 

on gate duty with me at the end of the day if you would like to introduce yourself to 

her. 

 

There will be a parent afternoon in the Summer term where you will be able to talk 

with her at more length. I will send the date once she has settled in. 

 

I am sure you will join with me in wishing Mr Turner all the best for the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Valerie Rose 
Head Teacher 
 
  

 

Head Teacher - Mrs Valerie Rose 

 

Gedney Church End Primary Academy. 

Church End, Spalding PE12 0BU 

 


